
Church of the Week... 

NABC Missionary of the Week... 

Church Supported Missionary... 

Kenton & Sheldina Brunner:  SIM, Montreal 

Email:  kenton@ksbrunner.ca 

Please pray… 

 that the Brunner’s will have opportunities to network with Christian leaders to 

model healthy ministry and provide encouragement and resources. 

 that they will become involved in the lives of people to help them progress in   

their Christian faith. 

Please pray for our seniors who are residents at Mount View Lodge:   

Helen Dyck, Madeline Hall, Helen Siemens, Catherine Smith    

Sunrise Encore:  Tillie Erickson, Jake Siemens, Dorothy Unger, Hilde Unger      

If you’ve missed a Sunday, view the church bulletin and listen to the sermon 
on our website:  eastoldsbaptist.ca 

Alberta Baptist Association Leadership Council 

Chairman:  Rob McLaren  (Edith) 

Secretary:  Corinne Schalm 

Treasurer:  Brad Moffat  (Karen) 

Council Members:  Penny Carleton, Dwayne Dibben, Ed Lehman 

 
 

 

Jon Putz, Central Baptist Church Southeast Campus in 

Edmonton, Alberta 

Central Baptist Church has been around since 1900 and has 

launched many church plants around the city of Edmonton in 

the past century, but they began a truly unique journey in 

2012 when they launched their Southeast site. They have 

intentionally adopted a multisite model, striving to function 

as one church in two locations. Pray for Jon Putz, site pastor for the southeast cam-

pus, and Jeremy Putz, the lead pastor of Central Baptist, as well as the staff as they 

lead and shepherd this church. Pray that God would use this ministry to impact 

their community and grow His Kingdom. Ask God to continue to bind both congre-

gations together as one. You can check out their website at 

www.followingtogether.com/southeast for more information  
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East Olds Baptist Church 
RR1 Site 5 Box 27  Olds, AB  T4H 1P2 

Phone:  556-2821  Fax:  556-3161   Church Email:  eobc@xplornet.ca   

Visit us at:  eastoldsbaptist.ca  
Pastor:  James Rosenberger   403-586-5086 (cell)  eobcjames@xplornet.ca   

Youth Pastor:  Chris Luchies   403-501-4705  eobcyouth@xplornet.com 
Church Office Hours:  Tuesday and Friday 9-12am                                           

East Olds Baptist 
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U-TURN  (Part 1) 

The Tale of Two Paths 

Romans 12:2 

- Pastor James Rosenberger 

 

 

http://www.followingtogether.com/southeast


EOBC...a place to grow together!   

Welcome to East Olds Baptist Church 
Are you visiting with us? 

Please fill out a Visitor WELCOME Card found in the pew. 

Coffee is available...Enjoy! 

 Church Office Hours:  9am-12pm, Tuesday & Friday 

 Monday………..Pastor’s day off 

 Tuesday………..6:30-8pm, Awana Clubs (ages 3 to Gr.6) 

 Wednesday…..8pm, Young Adults Bible Study at R&J Rudd’s home 

 Thursday……...7:30am, Men’s Prayer Time  

                           ………..1:30pm, Seniors Bible Study at Wayne & Heather Smith’s home 

                       ………...7pm, Church Board Meeting 

 Friday……………7-9:30pm, Youth Event   

 Saturday……….Church Cleaning:  Rynings 

 Sunday………...10am Sunday School, 11am Family Worship with Pastor James 

                                  Greeters:  J&B Schafer  Coffee:  S Deck  Nursery:  N Wearmouth                                                    

                       LKT:  M&N Verhoef, R Rudd, T Miko                     

 

 Thursday, Jan.24th:  9-11am, Ladies Bible Study meeting at the church 

 Thursday, Jan.24th:  3pm, Seasons & Hospital Service 

 Thursday, Jan.31st:  6:30pm, Annual Church Business Meeting  (Pizza served at 6:30pm, 

meeting begins at 7pm)  EVERYONE WELCOME! 

 Saturday, Feb. 2nd:  Church-Wide Cleaning Day!  (Sign up sheets at the back) 

 Thursday, Feb.14th:  5pm, ReNew at Trochu 

 Sunday, Feb.17th:  Gleanings for the Hungry jars are due back  

 

Worship in Song:  Chris & Sarah Luchies 

Welcome & Announcements  

Worship in Giving 

Worship in Song 

Little Kid’s Time (ages 3-Gr.4)) 

Message 

—Pastor James Rosenberger 

Benediction 

 

Our greeters today are Wayne and Heather Smith. 

A supervised nursery is available for children 0-3yrs in 

KidZone(Rm3)—Snuggle Room for moms & babies. 

Coming Up... 

This Week... 

NEW SERMON SERIES:  “ U-TURN” 

Youth Ministries—7-9:30PM... 

Prayer & Praise... 

 Pray for our senior shut-ins and those of our church family dealing with health 

concerns—Helen Dyck, Tillie Erickson, Jake & Helen Siemens, Catherine Smith, 

Andy & Marlene Wipf 

 Pray for the health of our seniors. 

 Pray for Wayne Coates who has a broken heel and is 

waiting for surgery.  

 Pray for Courtney Schafer who is studying in Paris, 

France this semester. 

 Be in prayer for the Annual Church Business/Budget 

Meeting on January 31st. 

 

 

Family of the Week:                  
Andy & Marlene Wipf                     

Children & Family Ministries... Women’s Ministries... 

 Experience Youth Group... 

 Friday, Jan.18th:  Mission  

Impossible 3!  “THE RETURN” 

 Friday, Jan.25th:  Games Night 

at the church—invite your friends! 

Just a reminder regarding    

Gifts and Tithes                        

   please make your 

cheques payable to EOBC.   

Designate General Fund OR 

Building Fund on your envelop.  

 Sunday School classes for ages 3 and up 

 Tuesday 6:30-8pm:  Awana Clubs (ages 3-Gr.6) 

Mark Flinn & Rachel Carmickle 

are engaged!  Congratulations to them 

& to parents Dave & Yvonne Flinn!   

FINANCIAL UPDATE - 

DECEMBER 2018 

Budget to date:   $211,796.85 

Giving to date:     $166,829.17 

Budget Shortfall:  -$44,967.68 

PRAYER CHAIN:  If anyone has a prayer request and wants it on the Prayer Chain, 
call Madeline Hall at 403-559-2332. 

BUILDING PROJECT 

TARGET:  $160,000.00 

Money Received in Dec:  

$3,300.00 

TOTAL RAISED: 

$160,372.25 

A BIG THANKS to Lisa Gardner 
who painted the double class-

room down the hall and made a 
beautiful picture for the room.  

 The annual WM Survey is in 
your mailbox.  Fill them in 
and return to Rhonda 
Schmidt by Sun, Feb.3rd  

 Items for Students Care 
Packages will be collected 
beginning next Sunday.  If 
you know of post second-
ary students that should 
receive one, please let 
Rhonda or Tietsia know 
this week. 

 March 15-19:  Annual ABA 
Ladies Retreat at Camp 
Caroline.  Brochures posted 
by the coffee station.  Early 
registration ends Jan.31st 


